
  

 
 
 
 
School closes today and reopens on Monday 31st October at 8.30am. 
 
There may only have been four days in school, this week, but we have packed so much into those days. 
 
Our Reception had their first ever school trip – to Ward Jackson Park, to look at the changing seasons.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Some of our boys and girls football team 
went to Middlesbrough Sports Centre and 
the boys won so will now represent 
Cleveland in the next round. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Our Year 1 and Year 2 opened their doors to parents 
and grandparents to celebrate all the good work that has 
been going on in their classes since September. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our Eco-warriors from last year worked hard and, as a result of the clothes recycling 
bin, we were awarded with an apple tree, which we need to plant somewhere on the 
school site. Thank you for all of their hard work.  
 

 
 

 
We held a celebration assembly today to celebrate all the good work that has 
been going on in school and our Star Readers got a token to use in the book 
vending machine, whilst our Star Writers received a pencil case. Well done to 
those children.  
 
We also had a very special award, the Headteacher’s Award, which is 
awarded to children who go over and above.  
 

 
More photos are available on our website: https://sacredheart.bhcet.org.uk/latest-news/ 
 
EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Children, who have accessed our tennis, gymnastics, tennis and mindfulness out of school clubs this half term, will now change 
and allow other groups of children to attend. Children, who are attending next term, have received a letter earlier this week. 
 
PANTOMIME 
Reception through to Year 6 will be going to Billingham Forum on Thursday 15th December. Children will be back at school 
between 4.30pm and 4.45pm. Letters will be sent out when we return. 
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VIRTUE WEDNESDAY 
 
Well done to all the children who achieved the Compassion Virtue Award this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to all of our children who received an attendance award today. 
They have had 100% attendance from the beginning of the school year. 
 

 
 
 

 
FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

Thursday 20th October School closes for October half term 

Monday 31st October School reopens at 8.30am 

Monday 7th November Y5 (Class 12) Trip to Teesmouth Field Centre – more information to follow 

Tuesday 8th November Flu Immunisations 

Wednesday 9th November Remembrance Service 9.15am Year 5 children are leading it. All are welcome. 

Thursday 10th November Y5 (Class 11) Trip to Teesmouth Field Centre – more information to follow 

 Nursery Open Morning & Afternoon             8.30am-9.00am/2.30pm-3.00pm 

Thursday 24th November School Nurse – Drop in session for parents                                       2.00pm 

Friday 25th November School closed for PD Day 

Wednesday 30th November Nursery Open Morning & Afternoon             8.30am-9.00am/2.30pm-3.00pm 

w/b 5th December Parent Consultation Evenings 

Tuesday 6th December Performing Arts Christmas concert – invitation only. 

Thursday 8th December Carols by candlelight – more information to follow. 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 15th December The Pantomime! Trip to Billingham Forum to see Beauty and the Beast 

Tuesday 20th December School closes for the Christmas holidays 

Wednesday 4th January School reopens at 8.30am 

Items in red are new this week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Headteacher  


